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Blabac Photo Mike Blabac 2009 A stunning chronicle of a
youth movement as seen through the lens of Mike Blabac,
a man as dedicated to his craft as he is to the
skateboarding lifestyle that has inspired it.
Skateboarding is more than a hobby, it is a way of life
that shapes everything from music to fashion, video to
art. 300 awe-inspring images communicate the stories of
some of skateboarding's finest athletes including Eric
Koston and Stevie Williams.
Network Corruption When Social Capital Becomes Corrupted
Willeke Slingerland 2019-03-06 Corruption is generally
referred to as bribery. This books deals with a
different form of corruption: corruption caused by
networks. Network corruption is the form of corruption
in which the interaction of multiple actors within a
social network results in corruption but in which the
individual behaviour as such is not necessarily corrupt.
The main reason for this research is that a gap appears
to exist in the available theories on corruption: very
little research is available on corruption by a network,
nor does the network theory thoroughly discuss the risks
or pitfalls of networks or how such a collective can
become corrupt. As such this books offers a 'new layer'
by clearly defining what distinguishes network
corruption from corruption networks. The other reason
for this research is the observation that policies and
investigations appear to be limited in dealing with
corruption in network-like structures. This book deals
with the question how corruption is linked to the
functioning of social networks. The available literature
of both corruption and networks was reviewed. Some
theories support the idea of collective acting and
collective responsibility which can be used in cases of
corruption by a network. The conceptual analysis results
in one assessment frame which helps in distinguishing
when networks are a form of social capital and when they
deteriorate into corruption. The assessment frame was
applied to three case studies from developed western
societies in which corruption was brought in connection
with a network (the international FIFA case, the News of
the World International phone-hacking scandal from the
United Kingdom and the Dutch city of Roermond). This
allowed for a better understanding of the mechanisms and
characteristics of networks. The findings on the link
between networks and corruption gained from this book
call for alternative routes for policy development and
for a greater network awareness. This book concludes
with policy recommendation and ways to ensure networks
remain the essential Social Capital needed in our
society.
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06 This book is
dedicated to Aristid Lindenmayer on the occasion of his
60th birthday on November 17, 1985. Contributions range
from mathematics and theoretical computer science to
biology. Aristid Lindenmayer introduced languagetheoretic models for developmental biology in 1968.
Since then the models have been cus tomarily referred to
as L systems. Lindenmayer's invention turned out to be
one of the most beautiful examples of interdisciplinary
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science: work in one area (developmental biology)
induces most fruitful ideas in other areas (theory of
formal languages and automata, and formal power series).
As evident from the articles and references in this
book, the in terest in L systems is continuously
growing. For newcomers the first contact with L systems
usually happens via the most basic class of L systems,
namely, DOL systems. Here "0" stands for zero context
between developing cells. It has been a major
typographical problem that printers are unable to
distinguish between 0 (zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was
almost always printed with "oh" rather than "zero", and
also pronounced that way. However, this misunderstanding
turned out to be very fortunate. The wrong spelling
"DOL" of "DOL" could be read in the suggestive way: DO L
Indeed, hundreds of researchers have followed this
suggestion. Some of them appear as contributors to this
book. Of the many who could not contribute, we in
particular regret the absence of A. Ehrenfeucht, G.
Herman and H.A. Maurer whose influence in the theory of
L systems has been most significant.
For Better Or for Worse Lynn Johnston 2015-07-14 For
thirty years, cartoonist Lynn Johnston made daily
additions to what would become a monumental body of
work: her newspaper comic strip, For Better or For
Worse. Chronicling the daily lives of the middle-class
suburbanite Patterson family, Elly and John and their
children, Michael, Elizabeth, and April, Johnston's
strip was ground-breaking in its adherence to narrative
and emotional realism, and its refusal to engage in
melodrama, superpowers, or anthropomorphic animals. As
the syndicated strips appeared in daily newspapers
throughout the 1980s, 1990s, and the first decade of the
2000s, these characters aged with their readers, and
their trials and tribulations were the same as those of
their readers: the daily struggles of work, family,
school, and bureaucracy. Wildly funny and formally
innovative, For Better or For Worse: The Comic Art of
Lynn Johnston will be published to coincide with an
international touring exhibition of Lynn Johnston's
work, organized by the Art Gallery of Sudbury. The book
features some of Johnston's most popular narratives,
interspersed with an essay that chronicles the
development of her drawing, her life, influences both
personal and artistic, and the history of her wildly
successful comic strip. This book also gathers together
a generous selection of Lynn Johnston's daily comic
strips and Sunday pages, spanning the lives of the
Patterson family. Whether readers are new to Johnston's
work or old fans returning once again, they'll find this
book to be a rich treasury of For Better or For Worse.
Epic Turtle Tales (Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles) Random
House 2015-07-28 Five exciting Teenage Mutant Ninja
Turtles stories are collected in one hardcover
storybook!
Healthy Cookbook for Two Rockridge Press 2014-11-25
Healthy Cookbook for Two offers more than 175 fast and
delicious recipes utilizing fresh, affordable
ingredients that are tailored specifically for your twoperson household. Covering everything from quick yet
satisfying weeknight dinners to hearty Sunday brunches
to guilt-free desserts, Healthy Cookbook for Two is the
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go-to cookbook for duos looking to prepare nourishing
meals any day of the week. The book also provides a
comprehensive shopping list with sample weekly meal
plans. Healthy, home-cooked meals have never been easier
to plan, create and enjoy with your partner.
Dear Ally, How Do You Write a Book Ally Carter
2019-03-26 From bestselling author Ally Carter, the
definitive guide to writing a novel for the NaNoRiMo
generation, including helpful tips from other YA stars.
Secrets of the Seasons: Orbiting the Sun in Our Backyard
Kathleen Weidner Zoehfeld 2014-04-22 The family from
Secrets of the Garden are back in a new book about
backyard science that explains why the seasons change.
Alice and her friend Zack explore the reasons for the
seasons. Alice's narrative is all about noticing the
changes as fall turns into winter, spring, and then
summer. She explains how the earth's yearlong journey
around the sun, combined with the tilt in the earth's
axis, makes the seasons happen. Alice's text is clear
and simple, and experiential. Two very helpful—and very
funny—chickens give more science details and further
explanation through charts, diagrams, and sidebars.
Packed with sensory details, humor, and solid science,
this book makes a complicated concept completely clear
for young readers—and also for the many parents who
struggle to answer their kids' questions! "Several
adults of my acquaintance . . . would find Secrets of
the Seasons to be an eye-popping revelation." —John
Lithgow, The New York Times Book Review
Weird But True 9 National Geographic Kids 2017 Offers a
collection of true facts about animals, food, science,
pop culture, outer space, geography, and weather.
Bob and Tom Get a Dog Cecilia Minden 2021 "Siblings Bob
and Tom get a dog with spots. This A-level story uses
decodable text to raise confidence in early readers. The
book uses a combination of sight words and short-vowel
words in repetition to build recognition. Original
illustrations help guide readers through the text."-MathLinks 7 Glen Holmes 2007
Secrets of the Garden Kathleen Weidner Zoehfeld
2012-02-28 Perfect for Earth Day and spring planting
season--an outstanding book about backyard science the
whole family will appreciate. Alice's family plants a
vegetable garden each spring, and this budding
naturalist reports all she sees about how the plants
grow, what insects come to eat the plants, and what
birds and animals come to eat the insects. It's the food
chain, right in her own backyard! While Alice's
narrative is simple and engaging, science concepts are
presented in more depth in sidebars by a pair of very
knowledgeable (and highly amusing) chickens! Noted
science writer Kathleen Weidner Zoehfeld knows how to
layer information to make it accessible to a wide range
of readers and useful for educators. And illustrator
Priscilla Lamont's funny, friendly paintings make this a
garden everyone will want to explore. Kids will eat up
this wonderful book of backyard science—and perhaps
they'll even be inspired to eat their vegetables!
Exam Ref 70-532 Developing Microsoft Azure Solutions
Zoiner Tejada 2015-02-20 Prepare for Microsoft Exam
70-532--and help demonstrate your real-world mastery of
Microsoft Azure solution development. Designed for
experienced developers ready to advance their status,
Exam Ref focuses on the critical-thinking and decisionmaking acumen needed for success at the Microsoft
Specialist level. Focus on the expertise measured by
these objectives: Design and implement Websites Create
and manage Virtual Machines Design and implement Cloud
Services Design and implement a storage strategy Manage
application and network services This Microsoft Exam
Ref: Organizes its coverage by exam objectives Features
strategic, what-if scenarios to challenge you Will be
valuable for Microsoft Azure developers, solution
architects, DevOps engineers, and QA engineers Assumes
you have experience designing, programming,
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implementing, automating, and monitoring Microsoft Azure
solutions and that you are proficient with tools,
techniques, and approaches for building scalable,
resilient solutions Developing Microsoft Azure Solutions
About the Exam Exam 70-532 focuses on the skills and
knowledge needed to develop Microsoft Azure solutions
that include websites, virtual machines, cloud services,
storage, application services, and network services.
About Microsoft Certification Passing this exam earns
you a Microsoft Specialist certification in Microsoft
Azure, demonstrating your expertise with the Microsoft
Azure enterprise-grade cloud platform. You can earn this
certification by passing Exam 70-532, Developing
Microsoft Azure Solutions; or Exam 70-533, Implementing
Microsoft Azure Infrastructure Solutions; or Exam
70-534, Architecting Microsoft Azure Solutions. See full
details at: microsoft.com/learning
A Little Long Time Forum Gallery 2020-02-27
OpenGL ES 3.0 Programming Guide Dan Ginsburg 2014-02-28
OpenGL® ES™ is the industry’s leading software interface
and graphics library for rendering sophisticated 3D
graphics on handheld and embedded devices. The newest
version, OpenGL ES 3.0, makes it possible to create
stunning visuals for new games and apps, without
compromising device performance or battery life. In the
OpenGL ® ES ™ 3.0 Programming Guide, Second Edition, the
authors cover the entire API and Shading Language. They
carefully introduce OpenGL ES 3.0 features such as
shadow mapping, instancing, multiple render targets,
uniform buffer objects, texture compression, program
binaries, and transform feedback. Through detailed,
downloadable C-based code examples, you’ll learn how to
set up and program every aspect of the graphics
pipeline. Step by step, you’ll move from introductory
techniques all the way to advanced per-pixel lighting
and particle systems. Throughout, you’ll find cuttingedge tips for optimizing performance, maximizing
efficiency with both the API and hardware, and fully
leveraging OpenGL ES 3.0 in a wide spectrum of
applications. All code has been built and tested on iOS
7, Android 4.3, Windows (OpenGL ES 3.0 Emulation), and
Ubuntu Linux, and the authors demonstrate how to build
OpenGL ES code for each platform. Coverage includes EGL
API: communicating with the native windowing system,
choosing configurations, and creating rendering contexts
and surfaces Shaders: creating and attaching shader
objects; compiling shaders; checking for compile errors;
creating, linking, and querying program objects; and
using source shaders and program binaries OpenGL ES
Shading Language: variables, types, constructors,
structures, arrays, attributes, uniform blocks, I/O
variables, precision qualifiers, and invariance
Geometry, vertices, and primitives: inputting geometry
into the pipeline, and assembling it into primitives
2D/3D, Cubemap, Array texturing: creation, loading, and
rendering; texture wrap modes, filtering, and formats;
compressed textures, sampler objects, immutable
textures, pixel unpack buffer objects, and mipmapping
Fragment shaders: multitexturing, fog, alpha test, and
user clip planes Fragment operations: scissor, stencil,
and depth tests; multisampling, blending, and dithering
Framebuffer objects: rendering to offscreen surfaces for
advanced effects Advanced rendering: per-pixel lighting,
environment mapping, particle systems, image postprocessing, procedural textures, shadow mapping,
terrain, and projective texturing Sync objects and
fences: synchronizing within host application and GPU
execution This edition of the book includes a color
insert of the OpenGL ES 3.0 API and OpenGL ES Shading
Language 3.0 Reference Cards created by Khronos. The
reference cards contain a complete list of all of the
functions in OpenGL ES 3.0 along with all of the types,
operators, qualifiers, built-ins, and functions in the
OpenGL ES Shading Language.
Art in Transit 1991
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Gun Digest 2019 Jerry Lee 2018-05-07 Firearm enthusiasts
and shooting sportsmen everywhere recognize Gun Digest
as the leading source for information on the latest guns
and related gear. Entertaining articles by some of the
top names in gun and outdoor writing cover all
categories of rifles, handguns and shotguns. You'll find
historical profiles of great guns of the past, hunting
stories about the best gun for the game, reports on the
year's new models, and shotguns for women, value-priced
rifles, the ultimate single-action, hand-loading tools,
cartridges for elk, guidelines for the use of deadly
force, and many more. It's the most comprehensive
collection of firearms information in print today!
Emergency First Aid for Dogs Martin Bucksch 2021-10-18
Vet Martin Bucksch lists the most common emergency
situation, gives tips on how to perform first aid, and
provides advice on emergency treatment.--Cover.
Dead Petals - An Apocalypse Eric Ortlund 2013-03-01 Not
just your garden-variety zombie apocalypse... It was a
week ago when I heard the stomping on the front porch.
It sounded like someone was drunk. I opened the door and
it was my neighbor. She lunged at me. Dead Petals is a
different species of zombie tale. Apocalypse, Rapture
and the transformation of reality, all sprouting from
the same seed.
Corporate Stewardship Susan Albers Mohrman 2017-09-29
Stewardship entails a profound understanding and
acceptance of the challenges that result from the
organization’s interdependence with the societal and
ecological contexts in which it operates—and of what it
takes to embrace the challenges to be a force for
building a viable future. This book dares to ask ‘why’
business leaders should embrace stewardship in the
current market where profit reigns supreme. A shift in
approach represents fundamental change for the corporate
world, and even the most advanced corporations consider
themselves to be in the starting block of this
transition. The book sets out the practical ways in
which corporate stewardship can be achieved through
embedding new approaches across the different functions
of a business. This book, written by the leading
thinkers in sustainability research, provides practical
guidance on how companies can resolve the paradoxical
challenges they face. How can they be at the same time
profitable and responsible, effective and ethical,
sustainable and adaptable? It explores what businesses
are doing, what they can and should do to effectively
respond to external challenges, and focuses on how
leaders can create cultures, strategies, and designs far
beyond “business as usual”.Stewards must not only make
proper current use of that which they hold in trust,
they also must leave it in better condition for use by
future generations. Corporate Stewardship challenges
managers, executives, and directors of global
corporations to think and act as stewards of both their
organizations and the physical and social environments
in which they operate.
Can I Taste It? David Weaver 2014-11-18 No man nor no
woman could eat it like Nolan. The way he twirled his
tongue, and slurped, sucked and hummed... there was no
people or devices that could do what he'd done. He was
the highest paid male escort in the game, with the most
talent, highest skill level, and the most seductive
mentality. His only problem was... He's in love. The
lady he wants is in the same profession, and she doesn't
want to settle down anytime soon. A sizzling must-read
page-turner from National Award Winning Bestselling and
extremely decorated author David Weaver. Guaranteed to
drop your jaws page by page! Read the sample and see for
yourself.
Filer's Files George A. Filer 2005 "I know other
astronauts share my feelings and we know the government
is sitting on hard evidence of UFOs!" Astronaut Gordon
Cooper: 1985
Precalculus with Limits: A Graphing Approach, AP*
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Edition Ron Larson 2007-03-08 Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Pleasant Way Avrohom Pam 2001 Torah thoughts based
on and adapted from the teaching of Rabbi Abraham Pam.
Mapping the Bones Jane Yolen 2019-01-15 From the
bestselling, award-winning author of "The Devil's
Arithmetic" comes her first Holocaust novel in nearly 30
years. Influenced by Dr. Mengele's sadistic experiments,
this story follows twins as they travel from the Lodz
ghetto, to the partisans in the forest, to a horrific
concentration camp where they lose everything but each
other.
Spark Family Fun Chronicle Books 2019-03-05 These fun
faux matchsticks are printed with prompts and talking
points that will get loved ones laughing, connecting,
and playing together. A perfect way to liven up family
gatherings and road trips, this colorful box of joy
makes an extra-sweet gift for Mother's Day or Father's
Day.
Kasher in the Rye Moshe Kasher 2012-03-28 A hopeful and
inspiring "act of comedic magic" from comedian—and now
memoirist!—Moshe Kasher (Artie Lange, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Too Fat to Fish). Rising young
comedian Moshe Kasher is lucky to be alive. He started
using drugs when he was just 12. At that point, he had
already been in psychoanlysis for 8 years. By the time
he was 15, he had been in and out of several mental
institutions, drifting from therapy to rehab to arrest
to...you get the picture. But Kasher in the Rye is not
an "eye opener" to the horrors of addiction. It's a
hilarious memoir about the absurdity of it all. When he
was a young boy, Kasher's mother took him on a vacation
to the West Coast. Well it was more like an abduction.
Only not officially. She stole them away from their
father and they moved to Oakland , California. That's
where the real fun begins, in the war zone of Oakland
Public Schools. He was more than just out of control-his
mother walked him around on a leash, which he chewed
through and ran away. Those early years read like part
Augusten Burroughs, part David Sedaris, with a touch of
Jim Carrol...but a lot more Jewish. In fact, Kasher
later spends time in a Brooklyn Hasidic community. Then
came addicition... Brutally honest and laugh-out-loud
funny, Kasher's first literary endeavor finds humor in
even the most horrifying situations.
RAMIRAN 2017: Sustainable Utilisation of Manures and
Residue Resources in Agriculture Tom Misselbrook
2019-12-30 This eBook presents highlight papers from the
17th International conference of the Recycling of
Agricultural, Municipal and Industrial Residues to
Agriculture Network (RAMIRAN) that was held in Wexford,
Ireland in September 2017. The book contains a broad
range of papers around this multidisciplinary theme
covering topics including regional and national organic
resource use planning, impact of livestock diet on
manure composition, fate and utilisation of excreta from
grazing livestock, anaerobic digestion, overcoming
barriers to resource reuse, hygienic aspects of residue
recycling and impacts on soil health. The overarching
theme being addressed is the sustainable recycling of
organic residues to agriculture, to promote effective
nutrient use and minimise environmental impact.
Soil-Specific Farming Rattan Lal 2015-08-20 Faced with
challenges of resource scarcity and environmental
degradation, it is important to adopt innovative farming
systems that maximize resource efficiency while
protecting the environment. Soil-Specific Farming:
Precision Agriculture focuses on principles and
applications of soil-specific farming, providing
information on rapidly evolving agricultural
technologies. It addresses assessments of soil
variability and application of modern innovations to
enhance use efficiency of fertilizers, irrigation,
tillage, and pesticides through targeted management of
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soils and crops. This book provides the technological
basis of adopting and promoting precision agriculture
(PA) for addressing the issues of resource scarcity,
environmental pollution, and climate change. It focuses
specifically on PA technologies and discusses historical
evolution, soil variability at different scales, soil
fertility and nutrient management, water quality, land
leveling techniques, and special ecosystems involving
small landholders and coastal regions. Highlighting the
scale-related issues and concerns of small landholders,
the text details the efficient use of resources on the
basis of soil/field variability and site-specific
conditions. It examines how PA technology can increase
productivity, enhance profitability, and minimize
environmental degradation. Woven throughout is the theme
of sustainable use of resources.
Mastering AmigaDOS 3: Tutorial Mark Smiddy 1993
New Advanced GNSS and 3D Spatial Techniques Raffaela
Cefalo 2017-07-07 This book provides the latest research
on and applications of advanced GNSS (Global Navigation
Satellite System) and 3D spatial techniques in the
fields of Civil and Environmental Engineering,
Geophysics, Architecture, Archaeology and Cultural
Heritage. It offers an updated reference guide on the
above-mentioned topics for undergraduate and graduate
students, PhDs, researchers, professionals and
practitioners alike.
Bulletin New York State Library 1912
Mastering AmigaDOS Scripts Mark Smiddy 1995
Organic Acids in Aquatic Ecosystems Germany) Dahlem
Workshop on Organic Acids in Aquatic Ecosystems (1989 :
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Berlin 1990-06-14 Organic Acids in Aquatic Ecosystems E.
M. Perdue E. T. Gjessing Editors This volume consists of
background papers and reports on discussions focused on
identifying major processes that cause spatial and
temporal variability in properties and concentrations of
organic acids in aquatic ecosystems. Scientists in
aquatic chemistry, environmental chemistry, soil
chemistry, organic geochemistry, water treatment
technology, forest ecology, and stream ecology
collectively address four major questions: What is the
composition of organic acids and how are they
characterized? How are acid-base properties of "DOC"
measured and modeled and how do they affect aquatic
ecosystems? How do organic acids interact with solutes,
surfaces, and organisms? What are the temporal and
spatial variations of organic acids at the ecosystem
level? This volume provides an up-to-date assessment of
the state of knowledge of organic acids in aquatic
ecosystems and identifies promising areas of new
research that deserve the attention of all scientists
who study chemical and biological processes in natural
waters, where the importance of organic acids in such
processes is not yet fully recognized.
Patch+work taylor marion 2021-10-06 this book is a
collection of poems containing stories of in flux
perspectives about self-discovery, self-reflection,
love, womanhood, adulthood, the hoods and hats we wear,
and the masks we forge and forget we have on.
The Tile Book Terry Bloxham 2019-11-07 A dazzling visual
history of ceramic tiles from around the world and
across the centuries.
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